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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Cystic fibrosis (CF) is an autosomal recessive disease that
affects mostly the lungs and is caused by mutations in the
gene encoding for the cystic fibrosis transmembrane
conductance regulator (CFTR) protein. Over the last
decade there have been tremendous advances in
understanding key elements of the disease and in
developing novel therapies leading to improved patient
survival.

However, despite these impressive improvements, many
questions remain to be addressed such as the mechanisms
underlying the persistence of pathogens in CF airways as
well as disease progression. Furthermore, the mechanisms
of action and the long-term impact of modulator therapy
are not fully defined and a proportion of CF patients do not
yet have a therapeutic option available.

This Special Issue will focus on the more recent advances
in cellular and molecular mechanisms underlying the
pathophysiology of CF as well as on novel therapeutic
approaches.

We invite investigators to contribute original research
articles as well as review articles focusing on mechanisms
of airway infection and inflammatory/immune responses
in CF as well as on the latest advances in novel therapies.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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